
Date: 2025-08-06
First Name: Margarita
Last Name: Arevalo
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Houston
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I'm a constituent of Senate
District 13 that is represented
by Borris Miles. I vote NO for
any redistricting that happens
in between census collections.
I also vote NO on any racist
moves or policies that limit my
voice and representation.
Republicans have some nerve to
call a Special Session while
many residents are on vacation.
Grow a spine and heart and take
your knees off our necks. Give
us back our bodily autonomy,
Healthcare and public school
funding. After the next Census,
let the residents redraw our
districts to make it make
sense. We know more about our
neighbors and public services
than any lawmaker in Austin. 
We elect those who also know to
fight for our interests and
demands.




